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Financial Reserves Policy
Little Bears Pre School aims to hold sufficient financial reserves to sustain the preschool if our income falls below expected levels. 
- Our income can fluctuate due the number of children attending the Pre-School. 

- Our intention would be to continue functioning as a preschool if at all possible and cover the payment of staff redundancies in the unlikely event that the preschool had to close.

· As a staff and committee we would endeavour to manage our finances responsibly, budget for predictable fluctuations in income and hold reserves to cover expenses due to other eventualities including staff redundancy payments in case the preschool had to close.
· If the building were to become unavailable to us (for example due to a fire) the preschool would seek alternative temporary premises as a matter of urgency providing that to do so was financially viable and complied with Ofsted registration requirements.
· Little Bears Pre-School holds sufficient reserves to pay redundancy payments to all staff as required by law, according to the number of complete years service with Little Bears Pre-School.
- one and a half weeks pay for those years employed between the ages of 41 and 65

- one weeks’ pay for those years employed between ages 22 and 40

- half a week’s pay for those years employed between ages of 18 and 21

· The amount held in reserve is reviewed annually to ensure that sufficient funds are available to cover redundancy payments.

This policy was first adopted at a meeting of the Pre-School on 7/4/11. It will be subject to regular reviews.
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